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Sept. 29—Oct.  5, 2024 

    Tuesday, Oct 1 
On Call: Pastor Don 
      
  
   
 
 
 
            

Wednesday, Oct 2 
On Call: Pastor Don 
      7:00 pm—services for all ages 
 
 
 

Friday, Oct 4 
On Call: Pastor Don 
 6:30 am—Men’s Prayer Meeting 
   
 
  
    
 
 

Thursday, Oct 3 
On Call: Pastor Don 
   
 
        
 
   
  
                                
                

Saturday, Oct 5 
On Call: Pastor Don 
 
 
 

September—October 2024 
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Loving God 

            Serving Others 

                         Sharing Jesus 

Sunday, Sept 29 
On Call: Pastor Don 
Cell Number: 478-279-0293 
    
  9:45 am—Sunday School 
10:45 am—Morning Worship 
   
   
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday, Sept 30 
On Call: Pastor Don 
  
 
             
 
 

Video Prelude 
Call to Worship                 Pastor Don 
 “I Will Call Upon the Lord” 
 “The Solid Rock” 
 
Passing of the Peace 
   
Choral Praise                                            “What a Beautiful Name” 
 
Scripture Lesson             Exodus 46:1-11             Pastor Austin 
 “Breathe On Me, Breath of God” 
 “Breathe” 
 
The Open Altar          
Pastoral Prayer         Pastor Austin 
 
 “Breathe” 
 
From the Word                                                      Pastor Don 

“Take a Deep Breath” 
Joshua 1:1-9 

 
We Respond to the Word 
Benediction        

 
 
                        
 
 
 
                       
                                                 

 
 

 
 

“The Lord Almighty is with us; the God of 
Jacob is our fortress.”                 
                              Psalm 46:11 
   

We Welcome You to Worship! 
If you are a first time guest at DFN please TEXT 
“welcome” to 478-242-2324 and follow the link on the 
return text. 

 

Our Mission 
Loving God—Serving Others—Sharing Jesus 



 

  

 

 

Tithes & Offerings 
 

Budgeted Weekly: $13,650.00 
Received: $10,271.85 
Budgeted YTD: $286,650.00 
Received YTD: $ 264,567.18 
(Church fiscal year: April 1—March 31) 

 
 

Building Fund 
 

Budgeted Weekly: $1,000.00 
Received: $85.56 
Budgeted YTD: $24,000.00 
Received YTD: $11,748.36 

Faith Promise 
 

Received: $245.00 
Pledged 2024-2025: $28,856.00 
Received YTD: $8,086.00 
(Faith Promise year: April 1—March 31) 
 

Attendance 
 

Sunday School: 172 
Morning Worship: 244 
 
      

 

Brad Foskey, Coordinator 
Greeters 

 

Foyer—Janice Southerland Connector—Tammy Logue 
Wise Building—Charlie Eddins 

Safety Team 
Sunday, September 29 and Wednesday, October 2 

 

Jeremy Evans, Blake Daniels, Clifford Garnto, Ed Daniels, Nathan Swanson 
 
 

                

                Crib                          Toddler 
                  

                   AM Service                                                   AM Service          
                  Jenny Poucher                                               Kimberly Grimes 
                  Karen Price                                                   Anne Eddins 
                  Anna Mullis                                                   Kaylee Jo Brown 
                

Wednesday 
                                     Lisa Brown                  Belinda Mimbs 
         Nichole Logue                                               Janet Bryant 
                              Cledia Eby 

 
 

Food Pantry 
There is a list of items needed at the 

information desk. 
Thank you for all donations! 

Each week we make a minimum of 60 
bags. This is no longer taking us 

through the morning. Please, pray  
concerning what you can do for  

this ministry. 
You make a difference! 

As we enter our Sunday School ministry this fall, there are many exciting 
opportunities for you to plug in to the life of our church, build fellowship, 
and grow in community. We’d love to see you on Sunday mornings at 
9:45 for Sunday School.  

It’s time to make sure those Alabaster boxes are being 
filled!  Join us in giving to the Alabaster offering on 
9/22.  This offering supports the building of churches, 
homes, schools, hospitals, and more on the Nazarene 
mission field.  You may place your box in the BIG  
Alabaster box in the foyer on 9/22 or give anytime during 
the month of September by marking your offering in the 
plate.  

Teacher’s Wish List 
Our teachers spend large amounts of money each year on their class.   

Let’s have the following available for them throughout the year. 

October is Pastor Appreciation Month! Baskets will be placed in the 
foyer for the entire month of October. Please feel free to put gifts of 
love, cards of encouragement, or any token of appreciation in there for 
our staff. Let’s show them our love and support!  


